From: Paul McGowan

Date: Thu, 14 Aug 2025 at 19:14

Subject: Important information regarding your seat for our European fixture

Dear Supporter,

I hope this email finds you well.

Due to UEFA regulations, your usual Season Ticket seat **may** not be available for this fixture. UEFA requires us to make at least 150 seats available to the opposition team in Category 1 seating areas to purchase.

Once our opponent is confirmed, they will submit their final requirements by **Tuesday 19th August at 10am**. Once we have this confirmed we will contact you if your seat is affected.

To prepare for any necessary relocations we will reserve 150 of the best seats in the Main Stand.

When tickets go on sale later today, you may:

- Purchase your current Season Ticket seat
- Or purchase any tickets available in Phase 2, regardless of whether you are a Season Ticket+ holder or not

There is no guarantee that your seat will be affected for future European fixtures, but if it is, we will provide you with plenty of notice and outline your options clearly.

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding that we must comply with UEFA requirements. We hope you will still join us for what promises to be a historic occasion for the club.

Kind regards,

Paul McGowan



## Paul McGowan

Head of Ticketing



Paul.McGowan@cpfc.co.uk



<u>0208 768 6084</u>

CPFC LTD is a limited company registered in England and Wales (Company Number: 07270793).

Registered Office: Selhurst Park Stadium, London, SE25 6PU.













